
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 

 

MUSIC SELECTIONS       JAN. 10, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  454 

PREPARATION HYMN:  455 

COMMUNION HYMN: 611 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 679 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JANUARY 09– JANUARY  17, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

 01-09      4:00 PM   Diamond & Mary Ann Romano – 

Peter Romano 

Suzanne Godshalk – The Family 

 01-10 9:30 AM Salvatore DeMartino – 

The Grasso Family 

Joseph P. O’Connor – 

 Len and Ann Greene 

 01-11       9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 01-12 9:00 AM  Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 01-13 7:30 AM Viola DeMarco – The Family 

 01-14       7:30 AM Gregory R. Piatkowski –  

Michael and Tammy Norris 

 01-15       7:30 AM Marie Sabatello – 

Anthony Sabatello 

Judith Pudney – Peg Robinson 

 01-16      4:00 PM Dorothy Ziner – The Malloy Family 

Carmelo Maria Grasso –  

Mr. and Mrs. Salvatore Grasso 

01-17      9:30 AM Joseph P. O’Connor –  

Charlene and Norm Petricca 

Maureen Molumby – 

 Larry and Kathy DeMarco 
 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 01-11 1 Sm 1:1-8                     Mk1:14-20 

Tues. 01-12 1 Sm 1:9-20                   Mk1:21-28 

Wed. 01-13 1 Sm 3:1-10,19-20         Mk1:29-39 

Thur.  01-14 1 Sm 4:1-11                   Mk1-40-45 

Fri.     01-15 1 Sm 8:4-7,10-22a         Mk2:1-12 

Sat.    01-16 1 Sm 9:1-4,17-19,10:1a Mk2:13-17  

Sun.   01-17 Is 62:1-5   1 Cor 12:4-11 Jn2:1-11 
 

 

 

Sponsor of the Week 

 

 
 

Liturgical Ministers  January 16 & January 17, 2016 

 4:00 PM 9:30 AM 

Lector P. Walsh L. Lucas 

Cup 1 J. Masi R. Evans 

Cup 2 L. Neals M. O’Connor 

Bread 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

Bread 2 C, Gregoire T. Cappuccitti 

Bread 3 Deacon Deacon 

Bread 4 M. Boniewski D. Stec 

Cup 3 T. Neals P. Granger 

Cup 4 J. Layaou H. Burke 

Server J. Janack J. Rudolph 

Server  K. Ostrander 

Greeter M. Cybulski P. Boyd 
 

. 

  FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  12/28/15-1/3/16 
OFFERTORY  $ 4,148.46 ENVELOPE USERS 142 
CHILDREN           3.00 ATTENDANCE 354 
SOLEMNITY OF MARY       929.00   
CHRISTMAS         60.00   
DEBT REDUCTION         47.00   
INITIAL OFFERING       320.00   
FUEL           7.00   
EVANGELIST           10.00   
TOTAL INCOME  $5,524.46 TOTAL EXPENSES $11,785.88 

 
Next weekend’s second collection will be our 

monthly collection for Debt Reduction.  Your 

generosity is greatly appreciated. 

 
 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those members of our 

parish who are sick or suffering in any way, as 

well as those in hospitals and nursing homes and 

all of our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died recently, 

especially, James A. Hanley, father of Audra Hanley (Kevin 

Burke) and Judith Pudney.  Keep in your prayers the men 

and women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country.  

 
 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. Jan. 12 Sandwich Making – 11:00AM –P. Ctr 

Weds. Jan. 13 Prayer & Worship – 7PM - Rectory 



THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD JANUARY 10, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

Today we celebrate the Baptism of the Lord.  

In Luke’s Gospel, 

Jesus is baptized by 

John and the Holy 

Spirit descends upon 

Him and the voice of 

God declares Jesus 

His beloved Son.   

This is the beginning 

of Jesus’ public 

ministry.   As in today’s Gospel, Luke does 

mention several times that Jesus takes time 

to pray and list to His Father.   Do we take 

time out of our busy schedules to pray and 

spend time with God? 

 
Prayer:   Lord Jesus, teach me to love prayer and 

open my heart to hear the voice of the Father.   

Amen.  

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

 

The next order for Hannaford Gift Cards & 

Reloads is scheduled for Tuesday, January 

12th.  All orders must be at the Parish 

Office by Monday, January 11th.  

Order forms & the listing of 2016 

order dates are available on the 

bulletin boards in Holy Family Hall  

the back entrance.  Congratulations 

to Bunny Zawilinkski who was our quarterly 

winner of a bonus $25 Hannaford gift card!  

Are you a regular or an occasional Hannaford 

shopper?   Purchasing Hannaford gift cards 

and/or reloading cards purchased from St. 

Joseph’s is an easy way to make a donation to 

St. Joseph’s without impacting your budget.  In 

2015, St. Joseph’s received $2,619.50 through 

this fundraising effort.  Please contact Deb 

Griffith at the office (346-2316) or email 

dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com for more details. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                       

As winter weather appears to have 

finally arrived, please remember 

that when Scotia-Glenville schools 

are closed, there will be no 

morning mass and the Parish 

Office will be closed.  If schools 

are delayed, there will be no morning mass, but 

the Parish Office will be open.  Regarding FF/YM 

classes, when schools are closed and/or after 

school activities are cancelled, there will be no 

Faith Formation classes.  Youth Ministry 

cancellations will be posted on your local TV 

channel.  This policy is needed to ensure 

everyone’s safety and ample time for our plowing 

contractor to do their work. 

 

 

 

It is that time of year again when we begin 

to gather supplies for our “Valentine 

Sweet Baskets”.  This is a great 

outreach project to some of our shut-

ins and homebound parishioners and has 

grown over the last several years, but we need a lot 

of help to make this happen.  We need donations of 

stickers, wrapped candy, cup-a-soup, tea bags, small 

bottles of hand or body lotions (travel-size), chap 

stick, activity books, etc.  There is a box in Holy 

Family Hall and the back entrance for these 

donations.  If you would like to bake, donations of 

mini breads, muffins or cupcakes and cookies may 

be dropped off at church the weekend of Feb. 6/7.  

We need cards to put in the boxes ~ children’s 

homemade cards are a big hit (when signing, please 

use only first name).  Finally, we need names.  If 

you know of someone who is homebound or has 

had a difficulty or hardship in the last year that you 

think could use a cheerful winter surprise, please 

call the office by Feb. 4th with the name, address & 

phone number or insert the information in an 

envelope marked “Sweet Baskets” & place in the 

weekly offertory basket by Feb. 7th.  Details 

regarding basket assembly & delivery will be 

forthcoming. 

mailto:dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com

